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19 3 6

Dear Sir,

jXq; Robert Brace hursnries or -oholarshlpa
Fund

With reference to your letter received 

on March 7th, 1 should be glad if you would continue 

the practice of infonning ay oo-trustees of the invest­

ments held and giving them a statement of accounts, as

you suggest.

Tours very truly,

The Royal Trust Company, 
P.O.Box 2580,
MOHTRSAL. UE.


